
By Shehana Mirza, Project Coordinator, CHHA-BC

We are thrilled to announce that registration is now open for our Annual Family
Weekend Camp at Camp Jubilee!  Join us from September 13th to 15th for a memorable
weekend filled with fun, friendships, and fantastic memories in the great outdoors.

Who's invited? HOH children aged 5 and up, their siblings, parents, guardians, as well as
young adults aged 18 to 35. It's a chance for the whole family to bond and connect with
others in the hard of hearing community.

What's included? For just $30 per child and $100 per adult, you'll enjoy
accommodation, delicious meals, and a wide range of exciting activities.

Why attend? The purpose of the family weekend camp is to promote social interactions
and friendships among HOH children and young adults and their families in a
supportive and inclusive environment. It's a unique opportunity for families to connect,
share experiences, and create lasting memories.

Why is it special? Year after year, we've seen how the camp fosters friendships among
hard of hearing kids and other families. It's something our community eagerly
anticipates, and we're proud to provide this special opportunity for bonding and
growth.

Register now and join us for a weekend of adventure, laughter, and connection
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Please register by clicking here.

For more information, contact YPSP@chha-bc.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1OREqXihYCaefGFwC8vfcmnCi2uJXrB_zqu-JH5Py0q8/edit
mailto:YPSP@chha-bc.org

